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Mass Intentions—St. Mary’s 
 

Sat  8.00:  Joseph/Theresa Gill, Corrick 
Mon 9.30:  Misa Pro Populo 
Sun 12.00: Pat Collum, Barraghmore 
 

Mass Intentions—St. Patrick’s 
 
Sun 10.30: Sheila Bohannon 
Fri   7.30:  Patrick Sexton & dfm 
Sun 10.30: Patrick/Mary Kate Cunningham 
 

Ministries—St. Mary’s Drumlish 
 
Readers    Sat:  Bridie Mollaghan 
        Sun:  Dolores Kane  
Eucharist   Sat:  Joe Caldwell 
        Sun:  Pat Corrigan  
 

Ministries—St. Patrick’s Ballinamuck  
 
Readers    Sun:  Ryan Forde 
Eucharist   Sun:  John Duignan 
 

Offertory Collection 
 
Drumlish: Offertory  €710; Euch. Congress 
€100; Ballinamuck: Offertory  €305 
 

Monaduff Social Club 
 

A committee meeting will be held on Monday,  
21st May at 8 p.m.  The people who wish to 
travel by bus to the Bealtaine Festival Social day 
on Thursday, 31st May in the Longford Arms 
Hotel at 2 p.m. and have not yet booked to travel 
can contact Adrian Lennon on 086 2768565 as 
soon as possible. 

An Evening for Lay Ministers 
 
All Lay Ministers (Ministers of the Eucharist, 
Readers, Pastoral Councils etc.) are cordially 
invited and encouraged to attend an evening of 
input and discussion on the topic: Lay Ministry 
in the Church, taking place on Thursday, 24th 
May from 7.30 pm—9.30 pm in the Longford 
Arms Hotel.  The purpose of the meeting is to 
(a) deepen our understanding of Lay Ministry; 
(b) to reflect on new possibilities.  See poster at 
back of Church. 
 

First Holy Communion 
 

Twenty one boys and girls from Drumlish N.S. 
made their First Holy Communion on 
Saturday—we congratulate them, their families 
and teachers.  It is our task as part of the wider 
Christian family to encourage these young 
people by our prayer and example.  Parents and 
family members are asked to help these young 
people by coming with them regularly to Mass 
and receiving the sacraments.  It is the children’s 
right to be afforded such an opportunity. The 
following made their First Holy Communion: 
 
  Anthony Bispo    Kaya Skwara 
  Mario Pompa     Mikie O’Neill 
  Nicholas McKenna  Layla McKenna 
  Jessica Keane     Jim Rogers 
  Orrin Greene     Jake Devlin 
  Niamh McCann   Daniel Madden 
  Shane Mulvaney   Ciara Murphy 
  Maebh Kane-Phelan Adam Maher      
  Sinead Adeyinka   Léa O’Reilly 
  Wiktoria Matwiej  Tamara Gajdosovă 
  Oyin Ojo 

Mill Hill Missionaries 
 

Fr. Donal Harney, Mill Hill Missionaries, has 
had to postpone his visit to our Parish this 
weekend due to unforeseen circumstance.  He 
hopes to come later in the year. 
 

Bingo 
 

Ballinamuck bingo continues every Tuesday 
night at 9pm ,with nightly prizes of €1300 . 
All are welcome to come along and play both 
young and old ! 
 

Laura-Lynn Foundation 
 

Paddy & Mary Gillooley host their Garden Open 
Day in aid of the Laura-Lynn Foundation on 2nd 
June from 10 a.m. to 6.30 p.m. 
 

Parish notice from Trocaire 
 

You may be aware of the severe food shortages 
in West Africa. Trócaire is working with its 
Caritas partner organisations to deliver 
emergency aid to the region.  If you wish to 
support the people of the Sahel region of Central 
and West Africa call 1850 408 408 (ROI) | 0800 
912 1200 (NI) or donate online at  
www.trocaire.org/emergencies.  Thank you. 
 

ACCORD Pre-Marriage Care  
 

Are you planning to get married in 2012 – there 
are still spaces available on ACCORD Pre-
Marriage Course Friday 15th and Saturday 16th 
June.  For further information contact ACCORD 
043 3347222 or book on-line www.accord.ie  

Ballinamuck Defibrillator Scheme  
 

Ballinamuck defibrillator scheme are holding a 
heartsaver aed & cpr course in the 98 hall @ 
7pm on 31 may. New people wishing to be 
trained are welcome, people with certs that are 
due for re certification and up skilling please 
come along. To book your place text or ring 086 
3847482 

 Stations 
 

Station Mass for Cloonmacart at Bridie 
Mollaghan’s on Thursday, 31st May at 8 p.m.  
Anyone else in the Drumlish area who wishes to 
have a station Mass, please contact Fr. Ber. 
 

Cemetery Meeting 
 

A meeting will be take place in the Community 
Centre on Wednesday 23rd May at 9:00pm 
sharp.  There is a site available and all members 
of the community are invited to this meeting to 
decide if we are going to proceed and purchase 
the site.  There are less than 20 graves left in the 
cemetery at present. If a new cemetery is not 
available when plots in the current one run out, 
people will have to go to whatever council 
cemetery is available.  It is in the interest of 
everyone in the community to attend this 
meeting. 
 

Repayment 
 

Thou the Cross didst bear: What bear I? 
Thou the Thorn didst wear: What wear I? 
Thou to death didst dare: What dare I? 
Thou for me dost care: What care I? 

Feast of the Ascension —20th May 2012 

 
The best inheritance a 
father can leave his 
children is a good 
example 

 


